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Welcome to your Early Relational Health Bulletin

the Association’s monthly snapshot of activities, updates, and information about the early
relational health of Nevada’s babies and young children

Infant Mental Health IS Suicide Prevention

Although suicide is often associated with older individuals, the
foundations for emotional well-being are built before birth and
throughout early childhood. When we care for babies and young
children or work with their families from an infant mental health lens, we
have a positive impact on suicide risk later in life. Here are 3 examples
to learn about.

1.Infant Mental Health highlights the importance of social
connections and the development of healthy relationships from an
early age.

2.Providers who use an Infant Mental Health lens understand the
need to address parental mental health.

3.Providers who use an Infant Mental Health lens understand the
importance of positive self-worth and fostering resilience from an

early age.

If these examples sound like you, or you would like to learn more,
consider attending one of our upcoming trainings!

NOW is a great time to BECOME A MEMBER

Do you look forward to receiving the ERH Bulletin every month? If so, become a
MEMBER of the Nevada Association for Infant and Early Childhood Mental Health to
access a full range of Membership Benefits including our full 5+ page Newsletters
that expand the topics we mention here.

We created a Google Drive folder to highlight Membership Benefits and Why Infant

Mental Health Matters. Check it out today and get in touch with us if you have any
questions.
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https://nvaiecmh.org/join-us/#join
https://age6wwhbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kC3PkDKNR1s5t5JPnaHvMXmev4fRLzXAdtDyuJLF0QSknKIIQ7yDDXGqOYYcB3b9PLwzokPzH-Ma5Rm6ZajvKIR8wEHqq0axYsV3-BW_Ae_6jf9dBDmR4gK1vAxO-sKrV5f2dBegzvYlgg4ys2ddRr7BI332op6YE9yY6_o37P-xmqb7lg5f_58Uot3cHQGJr0SFJdNhIEYzlHtCOIGMMhpvuXgmq1XDz_CWpMndrtiMIGBn78rMxg==&c=soSMEAXF7c9zj3Y741JUkcos7fpjqu0E0EWcaiy8MF3sEuG7aAl8bA==&ch=-NDr5iOQnM0nset92plqXV_wx3CWZgfHYVIGskK1K01XcaEvBbyqhQ==
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19aW_tiKo6vaiwLttfycUla9kcwywPFxl
https://age6wwhbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kC3PkDKNR1s5t5JPnaHvMXmev4fRLzXAdtDyuJLF0QSknKIIQ7yDDXGqOYYcB3b9PLwzokPzH-Ma5Rm6ZajvKIR8wEHqq0axYsV3-BW_Ae_6jf9dBDmR4gK1vAxO-sKrV5f2dBegzvYlgg4ys2ddRr7BI332op6YE9yY6_o37P-xmqb7lg5f_58Uot3cHQGJr0SFJdNhIEYzlHtCOIGMMhpvuXgmq1XDz_CWpMndrtiMIGBn78rMxg==&c=soSMEAXF7c9zj3Y741JUkcos7fpjqu0E0EWcaiy8MF3sEuG7aAl8bA==&ch=-NDr5iOQnM0nset92plqXV_wx3CWZgfHYVIGskK1K01XcaEvBbyqhQ==
http://www.nvaiecmh.org/
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